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The SEAC YMG held an AASHTO Bridge Review Session for young engineers who are preparing 
to take the P.E. or S.E. in fall of 2017. Jon Emenheiser, who practices bridge engineering locally, has 
taken the 8 hr. P.E. exam, the 16hr S.E. exam, as well as the California S.E., led the study session 
for 11 young engineers. His presentation included AASHTO P.E. and S.E. exam overview, bridge 
design overview, code references and design examples. The format was not simply a presentation; it 
was a study session to allow attendee’s access to someone with a wealth of knowledge in an area of 
practice that most engineers designing buildings do not typically have access to.  This event not only 
included valuable information, it also included time for discussion, addressing specific questions, 
as well as example problems. The study session was approximately two hours. We want to thank Jon 
for his time and willingness to help the SEAC young engineers prepare for their exams.
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